
 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

Annual Public Meeting walk 

13:30, Saturday 18 June 2022 

 The route 
 The route may be changed if conditions necessitate this 

 The route is about 4½ miles 

 

 

Meet outside Bishop Bonner’s Cottage Museum at the bottom of 

Church Road.  The walk is about 4½ miles long. 

We will be heading out 
through Queen Mothers’ 
Garden and down Rolling 
Pin Lane before finding 
our way under the A47 
and across Potters Fen.  
We’ll then pass Scarning 
Fen to recross the A47 to 
reach the old route of the 
A47.  A final detour will 
bring us along 
Rushmeadow Road and 

on to the bottom of St Nicholas’ Churchyard. 

On return, there will be refreshments (hot drinks and biscuits/cake) 
in Church House as we invite you to comment on our activities and 
what you would like us to think about for the future. 

At this time, there are no Government restrictions related to 
COVID-19, but we would encourage you to continue to be careful 
for the safety and well being of all. 

A full risk assessment will be completed. 

 

There is no charge for this walk, but all our normal costs remain, so 
we are instead inviting a donation which you can make on the day.    

Alternatively, you can make a bank transfer to 
Dereham Walkers are Welcome, 20-28-20, 43092402. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


